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professional narration and text highlighting to bring
eBooks to life! When an Israeli family moves in next
door to the Shapiros, Sammy Spider and Josh learn about
the Jewish mitzvah of welcoming guests. In the process,
they each make a new friend and learn some Hebrew words.
Engineer Ari and the Rosh Hashanah Ride Deborah Bodin
Cohen 2014-01-01 A Rosh Hashanah story based on the
first historic train ride from Jaffa to Jerusalem in
1892, shortening the journey between the two cities from
3 days to 3 hours. Engineer Ari's train is coming to
Jerusalem collecting goodies along the way to celebrate
the Jewish new year, and he learns an important lesson
along the way.
I'm Sorry, Grover Tilda Balsley 2014-08-01 Kar-Ben ReadAloud eBooks with Audio combine professional narration
and text highlighting to bring eBooks to life! Brosh
cant find his blue cap, and suspects that one of his
friends has taken it. When Grover returns the lost item,
Brosh is glad that the High Holidays offer him a chance
to say, Im sorry.
Rosh Hashanah with Uncle Max Varda Livney 2021-08-01
Uncle Max is coming to celebrate Rosh Hashanah, the
birthday of the world, with the people he loves. They
watch the sun go down, eat their holiday meal, dip
challah and apples into honey for a sweet year, and
listen to the sound of the shofar.
Holidays Around the World Jeff Sferazza 2018-07-15 Do
they celebrate Christmas in Thailand, or New Year's Eve
in Iceland? What is Passover like in Israel? It's time
to celebrate the holidays with people around the world.
Readers are sure to be fascinated by the diverse ways
people gather for and celebrate the holidays. Important
vocabulary and cultural concepts are stressed in
accessible text that's enjoyable for even the most
reluctant readers. Striking, full-color photographs on
each spread bring the diversity of our world's cultures
into splendidly detailed focus.
Happy Llamakkah! Laura Gehl 2020-10-13 Celebrate
Hanukkah with the Llama family in this joyful, rhyming
picture book Follow along with the Llama family’s
Hanukkah traditions as they light their menorah, spin
the dreidel, fry latkes, and more. Laura Gehl’s lively
rhyming text and Lydia Nichols’s vibrant illustrations
make for a festive read. The book also features kidfriendly back matter, with expanded information on the
holiday’s history and traditions.
A Hanukkah with Mazel Joel Edward Stein 2017-08-01 KarBen Read-Aloud eBooks with Audio combine professional
narration and text highlighting to bring eBooks to life!
Misha, a poor artist, has no one to celebrate Hanukkah
with until he discovers a hungry cat in his barn. The
lucky little cat, whom Misha names Mazel, inspires Misha
to turn each night of Hanukkah into something special.
He doesn't have money for Hanukkah candles, but he can
use his artistic skills to bring light to his home—as
Mazel brings good luck to his life.
Sammy Spider's First Passover Sylvia A. Rouss 2014-01-01
Sammy Spider watches longingly as the Shapiro family

Cultural Traditions in China Lynn Peppas 2012-03-01
Introduces the festivals and holidays of China.
Something New for Rosh Hashanah Jane Yolen 2021-08-01
Well-known author Jane Yolen does it again, this time in
a fun and offbeat High Holiday story
Sammy Spider's First Trip to Israel Sylvia A. Rouss
2014-08-01 Kar-Ben Read-Aloud eBooks with Audio combine
professional narration and text highlighting to bring
eBooks to life! Join Sammy Spider on his stow-away
adventure as he tours Israel and learns the many
meanings of "shalom."
A Watermelon in the Sukkah Shannan Rouss 2014-01-01 All
the children in Miss Sharon's class have brought their
favorite fruits to decorate the sukkah. But when Michael
brings a watermelon, the class must find a way to hang
it!
Sammy Spider's First Yom Kippur Sylvia A. Rouss
2014-08-01 Kar-Ben Read-Aloud eBooks with Audio combine
professional narration and text highlighting to bring
eBooks to life! When Josh breaks the rules and plays
ball indoors, he finds himself apologizing not only to
his parents, but to Sammy Spider as well. A Yom Kippur
story about saying, “I’m sorry.”
Sammy Spider's First Purim Sylvia A. Rouss 2000 A young
spider wants to join in as Josh and his mother bake
hammantaschen, make a costume, and spin the grogger in
celebration of Purim.
Is It Sukkot Yet? Chris Barash 2016-08-01 The first
sights of fall arrive—pumpkins, gourds, and colorful
leaves—and that means that Sukkot is almost here. Sukkot
is the Jewish holiday celebrating the fall harvest and
commemorating the time when the children of Israel spent
forty years wandering the desert and living in temporary
shelters (rebuilt as a sukkah during Sukkot). Soft
illustrations and thoughtful gentle text pair for a
charming invitation for children to celebrate the joyful
holiday.
Sammy Spider's First Rosh Hashanah Sylvia A. Rouss
2011-08-01 Sammy Spider wants to taste the golden honey
the Shapiros set out for a sweet New Year. Mom tells him
to stick to spinning webs, but will curious Sammy
listen?
The Count's Hanukkah Countdown Ellen Fischer 2014-08-01
Kar-Ben Read-Aloud eBooks with Audio combine
professional narration and text highlighting to bring
eBooks to life! At a Hanukkah party on Sesame Street,
Grover and the Count welcome visiting Israeli Muppet
friends Brosh and Avigail, tell the story of Hanukkah,
feast on latkes, and learn that EIGHT is the perfect
Hanukkah number.
Apple Days Allison Sarnoff Soffer 2014-08-01 Katy's
favorite holiday is Rosh Hashanah, when she gets to pick
apples and make applesauce with her mother. But what
happens when the tradition is interrupted by the early
arrival of her baby cousin?
Sammy Spider's New Friend Sylvia A. Rouss 2014-08-01
Kar-Ben Read-Aloud eBooks with Audio combine
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celebrates Passover. He wants to help Josh find the
afikomen (hidden matzah), but his mother reminds him,
"Spiders don't celebrate Passover. Spiders spin webs."
And his first attempt at spinning a new web yields some
surprising results.
Chicken Soup, Chicken Soup Pamela Mayer 2017-08-01 KarBen Read-Aloud eBooks with Audio combine professional
narration and text highlighting to bring eBooks to life!
Two grandmas. Two delicious recipes. And one
granddaughter caught in the middle! Sophie loves Bubbe's
Jewish chicken soup, made with kreplach. She also loves
Nai Nai's Chinese chicken soup, with wonton. But don't
tell Bubbe and Nai Nai that their soups are the same!
Can Sophie bring her whole family together for a warm
and tasty surprise?
Birthdays! Eve B Feldman 2014-06-30 Every child has a
birthday, but not every birthday is celebrated in quite
the same way. In Scotland, one lucky guest may find a
surprise baked into the birthday cake. In China,
children eat long noodles to celebrate the long life of
their grandparents. Illustrated with brightly colored
art by children around the world.
Thank You, God! Judyth Groner 2011-08-01 A first prayer
book for young children, with 21 traditional prayers in
simple Hebrew, transliteration, and English. Contains
blessings for a new day, bounty of our food, Sabbath,
and holiday rituals.
Sammy Spider's First Tu B'Shevat Sylvia A. Rouss
2014-01-01 Spring is in the air and Sammy Spider watches
as Josh Shapiro lowers the roots of a small tree into
the ground. As spring turns to summer and summer to
fall, Sammy watches Josh nurture the small tree as it
sprouts tiny buds, then full blossoms, then colorful
autumn leaves. Birds and squirrels come to visit the
tree, and as autumn turns to winter, the leaves drop and
the birds leave. Sammy worries as the tree shivers in
the cold winter air. And then, as he practices weaving a
new web, he gets an idea...
Is It Rosh Hashanah Yet? Chris Barash 2018-07-01 As
summer ends and fall settles in, a family prepares to
celebrate Rosh Hashanah. It's time to pick apples, make
cards, light the candles, and eat brisket to ring in the
new year!
Sammy Spider's First Book of Jewish Holidays Sylvia A.
Rouss 2014-01-01 Curious about the Jewish holidays? Very
young readers learn about holiday customs with
everyone’s favorite inquisitive spider!
How the Rosh Hashanah Challah Became Round Sylvia B.
Epstein 2009 Yossi's terrible tumble turns out to be a
terrific triumph! A tale with year-round appeal, even
though it takes place at Rosh Hashanah.
Grover and Big Bird's Passover Celebration Tilda Balsley
2014-01-01 Grover and Big Bird are in a hurry to get to
the Passover seder, but—uh, oh!—there are many delays.
Moishe Oofnik comes to the rescue in his tumbledown
truck, but will they arrive in time to ask the Four
Questions?
The Apple Tree's Discovery Peninnah Schram 2014-01-01 A
little apple tree in a forest of oaks begs God for stars
like those glimmering on the branches of the great oak
trees beside her. As the seasons pass, she learns to
appreciate her own gifts and realizes that it’s possible
to find a star in each of us.
On Rosh Hashanah and Yom Kippur Cathy Goldberg Fishman
2000-08-01 As she and her family celebrate these two
Jewish holidays, a young girl contemplates their meaning
in her life.
Celebrations Around the World Katy Duffield 2018-11-16
People around the world love to celebrate. They dress
up, sing, and dance. Learn about the different ways
countries celebrate holidays. Paired to the fiction
title Trick or Treat.
Rosh Hashanah Is Coming! Tracy Newman 2016 "A family and
their dog celebrate the Jewish New Year"-Sammy Spider's Hanukkah Colors Sylvia A. Rouss
sammy-spiders-first-rosh-hashanah

2017-08-01 Sammy Spider and his buddy Josh are back in
their third holiday board book! This time Sammy is
enjoying the Hanukkah celebration with his human while
also learning about colors. A companion to Sammy
Spider's Passover Shapes and Sammy Spider's First Book
of Jewish Holidays.
Sammy Spider's First Rosh Hashanah Sylvia A. Rouss
2014-01-01 Sammy Spider wants to taste the golden honey
the Shapiros set out for a sweet New Year. Mom tells him
to stick to spinning webs, but will curious Sammy
listen?
Sammy Spider's First Day of School Sylvia A. Rouss
2014-08-01 Kar-Ben Read-Aloud eBooks with Audio combine
professional narration and text highlighting to bring
eBooks to life! Sammy Spider thinks he’s picked the
perfect day to hitch a ride to Josh’s preschool. The
class is learning about kindness to animals! But what
happens when the little spider is discovered in Josh’s
backpack? Every child will identify with this peek into
a busy preschool classroom.
Simchat Torah Is Coming! Tracy Newman 2018-08-01 Kar-Ben
Read-Aloud eBooks with Audio combine professional
narration and text highlighting to bring eBooks to life!
The eighth in the popular Jewish holiday board book
series, a family and their adorable dog celebrate
Simchat Torah! Simchat Torah celebrates the ending of
one cycle of Torah reading and the beginning of another,
and is accompanied by singing, dancing, and parading
around the synagogue with the Torah. Join this family
and their dog as they celebrate this joyful fall
holiday.
New Year Celebrations in Different Places Robin Johnson
2017-09-15 Did you know that New Year celebrations can
be traced back more than 4,000 years ago? Dynamic
photographs and well-crafted text introduce readers to
New Year celebrations including Songkran, Chinese New
Year, Rosh Hashanah, and Diwali.
The Better-Than-Best Purim Naomi Howland 2012 To
celebrate Purim an old woman makes hamantashen cookies,
with no assistance from her lazy pets who are secretly
planning a surprise. Includes author's note on the
origin of this festive holiday and a recipe for
hamantashen.
Sammy Spider's First Shavuot Sylvia A. Rouss 2008 As
Sammy Spider watches Mrs. Shapiro follow a recipe to
make blintzes for Shavuot, young readers will learn how
the Torah, which was given on Shavuot, is also a "recipe
for life." Simultaneous.
Apples and Honey Joan Holub 2003 A sister and brother
celebrate the Jewish New Year by picking apples, making
holiday cards, attending services at their temple--where
their father blows the ram's horn--and sharing a holiday
dinner with their grandparents.
Sammy Spider's First Sukkot Sylvia A. Rouss 2014-08-01
Kar-Ben Read-Aloud eBooks with Audio combine
professional narration and text highlighting to bring
eBooks to life! Inside, outside, upside down! Where is
Sammy Spider now? Swinging on an apple, from the roof of
the Shapiro family sukkah, he is learning about the
Jewish harvest festival of Sukkot. Sammy watches as Josh
and his parents build and decorate the little hut. Then
as a special treat, Sammy even gets to sleep there under
the stars!
Sammy Spider's First Simchat Torah Sylvia A. Rouss
2014-01-01 Sammy Spider crawls down his web to inspect
the candy apple Josh has attached to his Simchat Torah
flag. When Josh leaves for synagogue, he doesn’t notice
the spider stuck to his apple! Atop Josh’s flag, Sammy
joins the Simchat Torah parade, dances with the Torah,
and learns about this very special holiday in the Jewish
year. Young readers will learn how Simchat Torah is
celebrated, as Jews finish reading their “favorite book”
the Torah, and start all over again, just as Josh loves
to do with his own books! A wonderful new addition to
the Sammy Spider series from the team of Sylvia A. Rouss
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and Katherine Janus Kahn.
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